
 

 

JPB Board of Directors 
Meeting of June 2, 2022 

Correspondence as of May 27, 2022 

 

# Subject 

1 Caltrain Website Information 

2 Safety Fencing Project Thank You Letters  

  

  

  

  

 



From: Jonathan Erman
To: Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: Caltrain staff directory
Date: Sunday, May 22, 2022 3:32:27 AM

[You don't often get email from savoyconductor@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.]

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown
senders.

Dear Caltrain Board of Directors,

There is no information about Caltrain staff on the website. There needs to be a staff directory, with names, E-mail
addresses and office phone numbers. Other than the board of directors, no leadership of the organization is even
named! This should not be allowed for a public agency. If I contact Caltrain, I have to provide personal information,
which goes on the public record, but the people who work for Caltrain are allowed to remain anonymous to the
public they serve. This is unacceptable and needs to change.

Yours,

Jonathan Erman
Palo Alto
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